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24th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

North America Class will be starting Forest School on Thursday 7th November 2024. We will be engaging 
in a block of sessions throughout Term 2. The sessions will take place on Thursday afternoons between 
1:30pm-3pm. 
 
Children will need old, warm clothing, a jumper, a long sleeved top and trousers/joggers. They will need 
either wellies or old trainers and waterproof clothing in case of wet weather. I also recommend that 
children bring a spare pairs of socks just in case theirs get wet. Please ensure that your child has their 
clothes and footwear in school by Wednesday 6th November 2024 to enable them to participate fully in 
the activities planned as we will be venturing outside regardless of the weather.  
 
We would appreciate volunteers so if you are able to come in and help with any sessions please let us 
know by emailing the office at manorprimary@sgmail.org.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Lucy Gray  
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